
        

    

Reminders 

Please can I ask all parents to 

drive slowly when entering the 

premises as children could be 

crossing, and it has been noted 

that some parents are coming 

around to quickly, we have had 

complaints from other parents in 

regards to this. Thank you.  

Please can parents not let one 

another in, no parent should be 

entering the premises unbeknown 

to staff, so please respect one 

another and wait for a staff 

member. 

As the weather is turning warmer 

please could you make sure your 

children has changes of clothes, 

sun hat and sun cream. All named 

please. 

Can I remind parents that we do 

open at 8 and shut at 6pm a lot of 

children have been here before 8 

and past 6pm.  

Thank you in advance. 

We would like to welcome 

Freddie, Reuben, Florence to 

Prepcare Day Nursery 

 

Garden 

Phil has been working hard on 

the garden, we have lots of new 

areas and new things to see. So 

please do come and have a look. 

 We are going to be re doing 

our sound wall and mud kitchen 

in our garden, so if any parents 

have anything to add please 

bring it in.  

We are also arranging visits 

for the pre-school children 

new teachers to come here and 

then for us to visit them in 

preparation for the transition 

to school. If any parents have 

any question please do not 

hesitate to speak to a member 

of staff. 

If you would like to arrange a 

visit to Moreton Hall 

Preparatory school there is 

still time. Please contact 

reception on 01284 753532 

for a show round.  

 

Topsy Turvy Day For Pre-school 1 

We had a lovely time at the Forest School Topsy Turvy Day at 

the School. We made a camp fire, found lots of objects to add 

to our spiders web, made dens and made art work inspired by the  

Artist Andy Goldworthy. We all learnt lots and had lots of fun.  

 Coming up: 

 Fathers day stay and 

play session, room dates 

to follow 

 Pre-school graduation 

date to be confirmed  

 

We are taking part in Action aid. 

We are sponsering a child called 

Shadrack, he lives in Kenya. 

Please see our board in the hall 

way for more information. 

 

We would like to welcome Zoe back 

from Maternity leave and also say 

thank you to Tracey for stepping up 

as manager over the last 6 months.   

We would also like to welcome Phil 

back in to Toddlers and Helen C back 

2 days a week from Maternity leave.  

 


